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Colonel R. J. B. Page, .>
Corps o . strict Engineer,

P.0O. Box 300,
Bismarck, North Dakota.

Dear Colonel Page:

Thank you very much for sending me notiiica-
tion of the public hearing for the consideration of recrea-
tional developments in connection with the Garrison Reser-
voir Project on the Missouri River in North Dakota.

Rlthough I won't be able to attend, I do appreci-
ate very much having the advice you have given me. '

With kindest regards and best wishes, Iam
Sincerdly,

WL asd
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